
From: Melissa Jones
To: Pamela Timmons
Subject: FW: Request of Information
Date: Monday, June 21, 2021 3:47:40 PM

FYI..
 
 
Melissa Jones
Administrative Assistant to HR/Finance
City of Bellbrook
15 E. Franklin Street
Bellbrook, OH 45305
P: 937-848-4666
F: 937-848-5190
 
From: Lisa Alvarez [mailto:lisaalvarez.house@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 1:17 PM
To: Melissa Jones
Subject: Re: Request of Information
 
Hi, Thank you for your response about the vacant properties is there a department I can reach
out to verify that? Thank you for your cooperation.

Thank you,
Lisa
440-253-0897
 
On Mon, 21 Jun 2021 at 19:38, Melissa Jones <M.Jones@cityofbellbrook.org> wrote:

We do not have an updated vacant property registration.
 
Thank you,
 
Melissa Jones
Administrative Assistant to HR/Finance
City of Bellbrook
15 E. Franklin Street
Bellbrook, OH 45305
P: 937-848-4666
F: 937-848-5190
 
From: Lisa Alvarez [mailto:lisaalvarez.house@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 4:40 PM
To: Jessica Hansen
Subject: Re: Request of Information
 
Thank you for the response also I want to ask "Do you have a list of vacant properties? If
so, please send it here".
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Thank you,
Lisa
440-253-0897
 
On Thu, 8 Apr 2021 at 22:50, Jessica Hansen <jessica@cityofbellbrook.org> wrote:

Attached is the file we keep for grass-related violations. If the line is in yellow that means
that the Service Department mowed that property's grass and we will then bill them for it.
 
 
Thanks,
Jessica Hansen
 
From: Pamela Timmons <P.Timmons@cityofbellbrook.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 7:01 PM
To: Jessica Hansen <jessica@cityofbellbrook.org>
Subject: FW: Request of Information
 
 
 
From: Lisa Alvarez <lisaalvarez.house@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Pamela Timmons <P.Timmons@cityofbellbrook.org>
Subject: Request of Information
 
Hi, I'm sending out a public information request. I would like to know the list of
properties that had high weed and grass violations that resulted in you having to take care
of the situation and bill the homeowner during 2020.

Please inform me if you need anything further than this email to send it back to me and
also if you could tell me how long it should take to receive this request in email.

Thank you,
Lisa
440-253-0897
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